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13th December 2024
December Newsletter

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Exciting News!
‘ —_ m Santa Claus is making his way back to Scoil Mhuire!
Save the date—Thursday, December 19th—for a magical day as Santa visits our
H school. We're thrilled to welcome him and can’t wait for everyone to meet him in
b A ¢ his festive grotto.

Christmas Dress-Up Day

Get ready to spread some holiday cheer! On Thursday, December

19th, all pupils and staff are invited to wear something “Christmassy”. u\ﬁ, a
Whether it’s a festive hat, jumper, t-shirt, hairband, or even a touch of "
tinsel, let’s bring the holiday spirit to Scoil Mhuire! "
Feeling creative? Why not make your own festive accessory or outfit? - & -

It’s a great way to add a personal touch to the fun!
Let’s get creative, dress up, and make it a day full of joy and holiday magic!

g

School Christmas Closure

School will close on Friday, December 20" at 12 noon.

The school buses will be available to collect the pupils @ 12 noon.
School will re-open on Monday 6" January.

A Sweet Success! — Thank You to our Parents’ Association

A heartfelt thank you to our wonderful Parents' Association for organizing the hugely successful
Toy Show Bake Sale! Your hard work and dedication shone through in every aspect of the event.
To those who planned, baked, and worked tirelessly behind the scenes, and to everyone who
supported by purchasing the delicious treats—thank you! The children absolutely loved the
experience of picking out their favourite goodies and getting ready for the Toy Show, making it a
memorable day for everyone. Not only was it a day full of joy and tasty delights, but it was also
an incredible fundraiser for the school.

Your generosity and community spirit are truly appreciated!

Lotto Update

We're thrilled with the fantastic response to the Lotto this year! A heartfelt thank you to
everyone who has subscribed, whether through the school or on the various routes, and to the
dedicated volunteers who have taken on the task of collecting. Your support makes a real
difference.
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We're incredibly fortunate to have access to wonderful facilities like our community centre and
astro turf, as well as the generous annual donation to our school, all made possible through
your contributions.

Mark your calendars!
The first draw will take place on Tuesday, December 17th, at 8:30 pm in the Community Centre.

If you haven’t purchased your ticket yet, there’s still time to join in!
Weekly results will be published in the Clontibret Notes section of the Northern Standard.
Thank you once again for your tremendous support—well done to all involved!

| thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
Elizabeth Moorehead
Principal
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